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Dear Families, 

Wow, what a term!   

We are incredibly proud of the hard work and dedication that every single child across 

school has shown and the excellent progress they have made.  It has been wonderful to 

witness relationships growing between children and their new teachers, while every 

class team has risen to the challenge and expectation of their new year group.  

We have all been dazzled by our wonderful Reception Robins who have adapted to 

school life like ducks to water and we have been blown away by the care their team 

Eagle buddies have shown them as excellent role models, what an excellent start to 

their time with us here at Mill View.   

There have been countless magic moments that have taken place since September 

along with opportunities and learning that will stay with our children for life.  We thank 

our wider community for your ongoing support and care that really does help us do the 

best job we possibly can.  

Recently we have held some fund raising events to raise money important to our 

children, together we have raised £245.00 for the ShareShop Chester from your 

‘Christmas card’ donations and £372.90 for Children in Need following our non-

uniform day.  Our Pupil Parliament have raised a fabulous £358.00 and more (the 

coins are yet to be counted) from your generous donations following our performances 

& the fair games taking place today.  Thank you from the bottom of our hearts for the 

kindness and generosity you have shown towards these charities and our projects.   

It has been a complete joy to watch our children perform so beautifully on stage this 

week.  Our Christmas performances this year have been absolutely outstanding and 

every child and adult involved should be so very proud of their achievement.  The 

chance to perform in front of an audience is something that many of our children will 

always remember and might even be something they will be inspired to seek 

opportunity to try again.   To work alongside their friends to achieve something so 

special, to manage their butterfly nerves, learn so many new words, songs and dances 

and then to perform to us all is no small achievement. 

     

We hope you enjoy the photo montage below in celebration of just some of the magic 

moments from this week;   
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We look forward to welcoming you back to school in the 2022, an exciting year 

for us as we welcome our Little Wrens to our school Nursery Provision.  Many 

thanks go to the talented Nicola Kemp (Sophie & Thomas’ mum) who has 

worked with us to design our Little Wren Logo.   

Applications will be open in the new year, if you are  

interested in younger siblings joining us please look out  

for the information.  

 

We wish you all a wonderful time over the next couple of weeks spent enjoying 

the company and warmth of family and friends, we hope you all have a good rest 

and we will be here ready to welcome you back on Wednesday 5th January.  

Our kindest regards,  

Mrs Doyle & the Mill View TEAM  

 

Dates to add to your diary - further dates will be added and alterations 
may be need to be made so please do check each newsletter for any 
changes.   
Last Day of Autumn Term   Friday 17th December  
Staff INSET day  Tuesday 4th January  
First day of Spring 1 for children  Wednesday 5th January  


